
November 2, 2012 

 

Dear JRR-3 Users: 

 

I would like to inform the current status on our activities for JRR-3 operation.  

We identified the damaged parts of the facility by implementing the plant 

walk-down, the testing of the structures, systems and components which are 

important to ensure safety and the seismic analyses on those based on the 

ground motion due to the earthquake on March 11, 2011. Also, all the necessary 

repair works were done. Therefore, from a technical point of view, the integrity 

of the facility is ensured in the light of on-going regulatory codes and standards. 

We documented the results of the plant walk-down, tests and seismic analyses 

mentioned above into a document and reported it to the Nuclear Regulation 

Authority on November 2, 2012. 

 

 

Remaining regulatory processes needed for the JRR-3 operation are as follows: 

 

(1) Confirmation of the report by the Nuclear Regulation Authority. 

(2) Facility inspection by the Nuclear Regulation Authority.  

 

Also, we are postulating vigorous activities to obtain an understanding of the 

local public for JRR-3 operation. 
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